
MAY 2022 MINISTRY UPDATE
Hello Friends & Ministry Partners!


This month’s on-going discipleship class, “game night,” and church-wide evangelism were 
successful. Leaders within the church continue to form and grow, and we thank our Lord for these 
Christ-followers. Seeing men, women, and teens willingly volunteer their time to serve within this 
local church is both encouraging and exhilarating. These actions give evidence to the intangible 
markers of spiritual maturity. 


For those of you who prayed in advance of the military leadership conference, “thank you.” Several 
hundred men and women were in attendance and five speakers/worship leaders traveled 
internationally to serve this year. Shaun was able to attend the week’s meetings, showing his 
support of the event and the important impact this time of biblical teaching is to the country’s future.


Please Pray for the Following:


• Continued discipleship of current and new believers


• Ongoing property search for a new church-plant in the Western Peninsula area


• Travel mercies and COVID testing requirements for our family as we plan to travel back stateside 
in June for a couple of months.


Thank you for your faithfulness in prayer & financial support!

Sending Church: Florence Baptist Temple (www.fbt.org)

Agency: Central Missionary Clearinghouse (www.cmcmissions.org)


Website: www.m938ministries.org.    Email: evans5@m938ministries.org
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